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Mr. Andy Leimer

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

Dear Mr. Leimer:

The Federal Aviation Administration, office of the Spectrum Engineering Services received
the Rockwell Collins, Inc. Notification letter of its filing with the Federal Communications
Commission (FCC) an application for certification of the RTA-4218 MultiScan™ Weather
Radar Receiver/Transmitter dated Oct 13, 2015 with the FCC [D: AJK8222259,

The Spectrum Planning and International Group has reviewed the data presented by
Rockwell Collins, Inc. and has found no objection to the FCC granting certification to this
equipment.

If you require any additional information, please contact Ms. Annette Allender, Electronics
Engineer, Spectrum Planning and International Group, at (202) 267-3893 or via
e-mail annette.allender@faa.gov.

Sincerely,

Robert A. Frazier
Manager, Spectrum Planning
and International Group

ce:
Laurie Sussman
laurie.sussmanf@orockwellcollins.com




